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Nigel Evans MP 
House of Commons 
London,  
SW1A 0AA 
 

 

Dear Nigel,  
 
I am writing following a commitment made in response to your Parliamentary written 
questions 137940 and 137941 concerning broadcasting licences.  
 
I attach the data compiled by Ofcom, which details the history of compliance with the 
Broadcastng Code by Comcast and its subsidiaries over the last ten years. 
 
A copy of this letter and the attachment will be placed in House library.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours ever 

 

  
 

 

MARGOT JAMES MP 

Minister for Digital and the Creative Industries 
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